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January 21, 2025 
 

LEGAL/PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Hillsborough Planning Board, pursuant to RSA 
675:7, on July 19, 2023, at 7:00 pm at the Hillsborough Town Office, 27 School Street, to consider a revision to 
the “Buildable Area” calculation in the Hillsborough Subdivision Regulations.   
 
Copies of the amended document may be viewed on the Planning Board page of the Town Website, and at the 
Selectman’s Office located at 27 School Street, Hillsborough, New Hampshire and the Office of Community 
Planning.  Anyone with questions should contact Robyn Payson, Planning Director at 603-464-7971 or by e-
mail at robyn@hillsboroughnh.net 
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